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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Wu, Ken [kenneth.wu@novartis.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 3:35 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RO#0003050 Report Upload Attempt
Attachments: RO0003050_Removal_of_Chapman_UST_Report_1997-03-07.pdf

Dear Mr. Detterman, 
 
Thank you for returning my call and understanding our access difficulties for the ftp address. 
 
Per our conversation, please find attached the RO0003050 Removal of Chapman UST Report 1997-03-07 as 
requested in the letter dated July 12, 2010. 
 
I declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information and/or recommendations contained in the attached 
document or report is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kenneth Wu 
Director, Health Safety and Environment 
Novartis Vaccines and Diagnostics, Inc. (Successor company to Chiron Corporation) 
4560 Horton Street 
Emeryville, CA     94608 
Office: (510) 923-2484 
Mobile: (510) 495-7805 
 

mdetterman
Note
The file attached to this e-mail was renamed TNK_R_1997-03-07 and can be located in RO0003050.


